
Present: 

Apologies : 

Minutes of meeting 
of 24 October 1991 : 

Business arising 
from the Minutes of 
24 October 1991 : 

Elliott and Shanahan 
Consultancy: 

Bicycle Safety 
Report: 

-MINUTES-

A meeting of the Travelsafe Committee was held in 
Room 5.04 of the Parliamentary Annexe on 
12 November 1991 at 1.11 pm. 

Mr Ardill !Chairman), Ms Bird, Messrs Goss, Lester, 
Fenlon and Dollin . 

In attendance - Mr R Downey, Research Director· 

Mr Springborg. 

Confirmed, ~ Mr Dollin, ~ Mr Goss. 

Mr Downey informed the Committee that he 
contacted Mr Geoff Middleton of the Department of 
Transport to arrange a demonstration of mobile brake 
resting equipment being purchased by the 
Department . Mr Middleton is keen to do this and will 
contact me to arrange a suitable date when the 
equipment arrives. Press coverage will be arranged. 

Mr Downey provided details of how the workshop in 
Sydney on 29/30 October 1991 was conducted . 
Overall, the workshop was a success. Many of the 
attendees have since contacted Barry Elliott to discuss 
issues and ideas which were ra ised during 
discussions . Barry Elliott also received much positive 
feedback on the concept and content of the 
workshop . 

The Committee were informed that the final report 
from the consultancy will not be ready this year. This 
is due to the many ideas and issues raised at the 
workshop which need to be investigated by Barry 
Elliott. In addition, Barry will be distributing his draft 
report to several workshop attendees for comment 
before preparing a final report. 

Consequently, the earliest date for tabling the report 
will be in February/March 1992 when Parliament 
resumes from the summer recess. 

A preliminary draft of the committee 's report on 
Bicycle Safe ty was considered in general discussion. 
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